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Important: Alert on Scammers Impersonating Employees of Nomura Financial

Investment Korea

2 A YARAS APESH0] EXHAIK B B O™ S5 SOl T & el T4, 7hd AR )
SO thet &Xr AFet oo hHE /el nASof msh Ardf|7h =l AL C

Recently we, Nomura Financial Investment (Korea) Co., Ltd (“NFIK"), have identified cases of illegal scammers impersonating our
executive officers and employees. They use text messages or Telegram to solicit investment in domestic, overseas stocks or
virtual assets (cryptocurrencies), resulting in financial losses from the individual victims.
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Notes

NFIK and its executive officers and employees never send text messages or run trading chatrooms through any type
of communication channel (e.g. Telegram) to solicit individual investments.

If you have directly suffered financial losses or suspect any fraudulent activities, please report it to the 'lllegal

Finance Reporting Center' on the Financial Supervisory Service website (www.fss.or.kr > Complaint and Report)
or report it to the police (112 without area code).
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If you receive an investment solicitation call from a person impersonating an employee of NFIK, you can check the authenticity
through the Compliance department of NFIK. Please note again that NFIK never operates a trading chatroom through text
message or messengers (e.g. Telegram) for the purpose of investment solicitation.
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(Contact Information of NFIK Compliance department: 822) 3783-2022~4)
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